
Feedback Submission on School Activities 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Name] 

Address: [School Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name/Teacher's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As parents of [Child's Name], who is in [Grade/Class], we 

would like to share our feedback regarding the recent school activities held on [Insert Date of 

Activities]. 

Firstly, we appreciate the effort and dedication the school has shown in organizing such 

enriching experiences for the students. [Briefly mention specific activities and their impact on 

your child or the community]. 

However, we would also like to suggest [mention any suggestions or areas of improvement], as 

we believe this could enhance the overall experience for the students and parents alike. 

Thank you for considering our feedback. We look forward to seeing continued growth and 

development in the school's programs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


